
 

 
 

 14 March 2019  

 

 

Kia koutou,  

 
 
 
A reminder that tomorrow, Friday 15 March is the last day for pre-paid Edendale  
t-shirt orders - $25 each.  Forms are available at the office.  Sizes range from child’s size 6 
to Adult XL.  Payment can be made by cash, cheque or eftpos, or by Kindo online. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Friends of Edendale are organising the annual Colour Run event on Sunday 24th March, 
3.30pm.  Please keep an eye out for the registration forms distributed today to the eldest 
child in each family.  
 
The Friends of Edendale require some helpers for around an hour to help make the event 
run smoothly on the 24th.  Please email pta@edendale.school.nz if you can help. Thank 
you. 
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